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Interoffice Memorandum

TO: G. Clausen, General Manager of Infrastructure Services o
FROM: L. Oldridge, Deputy City Clerk

RE: Requests for Traffic Studies

At the December 3, 2009 meeting, the Traffic Committee requested that all
traffic requests received by Clerks Services through Council be forwarded to the Traffic
and Transportation Division for a preliminary report to determine if a full traffic study and
report is warranted.

The Traffic Committee also requested preliminary reports regarding Stop Signs
on Gateway Drive, speed limit reduction on Garson-Coniston Road, all-way stop signs
at the intersection of Byng Street and Haig Street and all-way stop sign at the
intersection of Simcoe Street and Spruce Street.
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